
From: Nelson, Chris   
Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 8:32 PM 
To: Deb curtis  
Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty  
Subject: RE: [EXT] Summit Carbon pipeline 
 
Ms. Curtis, 
 
Thank you for your email.   
 
As you may know, you can follow all of the activity and filings as this docket is evaluated by the Public 
Utilities Commission at https://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/2022/HP22-001.aspx .   
 
Your comments to us will be publicly posted in this docket so that all interested parties can read your 
input. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Chris Nelson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioner 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501 
605-773-3201 
 




